
Board members:

FAIR DATE:

5

OFFICE SPACE:

REGISTRATION:

FOOD BOOTHS:

NEW SITE:

SECURITY:

FILM: More film talk and a request from the film folks for 
an official go-ahead resulted in a committee made up

Several folks suggested John Hawkinson as a possible 
security coordinator; Ron will ask him to come to our 
next meeting.

FAIR BOARD MEETING
April 9, 1978

MC, 
Attending Friends:

Mary is beginning to work on revising the food booth 
part; Maria Rojo will be helping her. A separate 
mailing and cover letter will go out to potential 
food booth folks and we need to begin thinking of 
criteria to use in selecting food booth registrants 
(first come, first served, oldies with first priority, 
or some judgement of professional standards).

Ads have been placed in several local newspapers 
soliciting a new site for next year. Aero has indicated 
that, once again, this may be the lust your for us to 
use their property, and we feel it would be helpful to 
tell booth people if/when we intend to move so they 
can dismantle their booths after the 78 fair.

A lengthy discussion regarding the state of the 
parking lot and negotiations with Aero resulted in 
setting a tentative date for the 78 Fair on the week­
end of July 7, 8, and 9. It was suggested that we 
consider charging for parking, that we heavily 
publicize the bus system, utilize the back parking 
lot with a shuttle service to the front gate, and 
work on the damaged lot with the hope of making 
some useful parking space as the dirt dries.

It was decided that we will try and find one central 
office space which can be used for registration as 
well as other office functions. The front room of 
Terry's house seems to be out since his roommates 
object to the potential traffic and chaos in their 
home. Terry and MC will check further into Grower's 
Market space, the old gas station next door to GM 
and the upstairs of the 4th St. Depot.

Sandra, Nancy, Gil, Mary W., Barb Stern, Bill W.,
John S., Ron Chase
Paul Friedlander, Betty Rissmiller, Terry P., 

Jim Williams, Jon Pincus, Indy, David Lannan, 
Christie, Eileen, David Durant, Jill

Mary and Betty have been working on a revised and 
more efficient registration process involving a new 
form. Mary is officially retiring from registration 
and Betty will assume responsibility for coordinating 
staff and coverage of the office.



DEGENERATION:

AERO:

NEXT MEETING: April 23 at Sandra's, 670 W. 10th, meeting at 6:00, 
Potluck at 8:00.

Bill agreed to meet with Aero to propose that we rent 
the property at the price agreed upon last year minus 
deductions for the costs of building new roads to 
circumvent the rotten parking lot.

Publicity:
White Bird:
Main Camp Pood:

Registration:
Traffic:
Water:
Garbage:

Betty Rissmiller
John Sundquist
David Durant, Jon Pincus
4 person collective (a representative
will come to the next meeting)
Barb Stem
Vonnie

Jesse Bolton (MC called him & he's into it)

A word from Jill regarding the Karamatzov Brothers 
lead to a discussion about who does what with regard 
to the fair and how the division of duties is decided. 
Nothing was concluded, but a skeleton list of some 
categories and people responsible was generated.

of Jon Pincus, Barb Stem, and Jill (as an advisor) 
to negotiate a potential contract and bring ideas 
regarding the film to the next meeting.

Admissions, info booth coordinator (Jill will ask Jack), 
child care, security, and communications are still nebulous.


